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17th March 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I am delighted to inform you that your child will this evening be bringing home a copy of our most recent Ofsted 
report, which has just been published. You will remember that His Majesty’s Inspector Mrs. Alison Stephenson 
inspected us back in January. We were successful in maintaining a judgement of ‘Outstanding’, which is a huge 
achievement as so few schools manage to do this.  
 
Your children are praised throughout the report. They are complimented on their behaviour, competitive spirit and 
desire to learn. They are a real credit to you and to their community.  
 
I do hope that you will enjoy reading the report and that you will share with your children just how proud of them 
we are. 
 
Thank you, as always, for your continued support for the school. Your efforts to send the pupils to school looking 
so smart; your hard work at home with helping them to read; and your assistance with Learning Beyond the 
Classroom and Graduate Awards have all contributed to helping your children make excellent progress and 
produce super work in every aspect of the curriculum. 
 
We look forward to seeing you next week at our spring term Parents’/Carers’ evenings, where it will be a pleasure 
to discuss your children’s work and termly reports with you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr. L. A. Myers 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 


